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IMAGING NEWS 

HELP!  

Do you have questions?  

We are here to help! 

Please go to our website and click the 

BIG ENVELOPE

We are here to help!

www.Oregon.gov/OBMI

CURIOUS ABOUT OBMI RULES AND STATUTES? 
Statutes and Rules are the backbone of regulatory agencies. You may say, “we don’t need 
regulation, that comes from our Registries”. The truth is that the State Agencies are your 
profession’s first line of defense. Most patients do not know about the registries or how to 
contact them. The Board conducts investigations and interviews for complaints and 
disciplinary cases. The Board then reports to the Registries any final orders concerning 
disciplinary cases. 

Nearly all license and permit holders are consistently professional, practice within their scope 
and abide by State and Federal laws regarding medical imaging; unfortunately, there are a 
few who do not. This is precisely why the Board is necessary and crucial to upholding the 
mission to protect patients who undergo medical imaging studies.  

It is also your duty to report to OBMI if you witness the violation of laws or rules.  

Visit our Website and click on the top bar link to Statutes and Rules to view all OBMI Statutes 
and Rule Divisions. It is a fun read (ok, maybe not totally fun!), but it is your obligation to know 
the rules and knowing them could prevent you from inadvertently causing a violation.. 

www.Oregon.gov/OBMI

OBMI 

RULE-MAKING                      

The OBMI has filed 
new rule making.  

All the details are on 
our website: 

www.Oregon.gov/OBMI  
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CULTURAL COMPETENCY CE FOR ALL RENEWALS 

1 HOUR of cultural competency CE is required for ALL renewals.  

PLEASE BE MINDFUL OF YOUR SUBMISSIONS AND ENSURE THAT 
ANYTHING YOU SUBMIT ON YOUR APPLICATION IS APPROPRIATE 

AND RELATED TO THE SUBJECT MATTER. 

Please check out the RAINBOW BUTTON on our website for the details 
on CE courses. 

Renewal Notification is ONLY via 
EMAIL 

If we have the correct email for you, you will get 
an email reminder for your renewal. 
If you are not getting an email reminder, it is 
because the emails are going to JUNK or you 
have not updated us with your current email. 

 Please update us with your email 
ASAP! 

Email us at: 
OBMI.info@obmi.Oregon.gov 


